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Consolidated Communications (formerly Fairpoint) is experiencing network 

problems at their central office in Port St. Joe as a result of Hurricane Michael. 

This network failure has affected telephone service for Consolidated 

Communications customers in Okaloosa County.  Consolidated Communications 

customers may not have telephone service. Those customers are encouraged to dial 

9-1-1 from a wireless device for emergencies.  

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT CHRISTOPHER SAUL 585-7059 OR AT 

CSAUL@MYOKALOOSA.COM 
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